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Alysha Dyjach

From: jrbowery jrbowery < >
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 2:26 PM
To: clerks; Planning
Cc: john.wheat@sympatico.ca; johnmacalpine@brant.ca; David Bailey; will.bouma@pc.ola.org
Subject: proposed warehouse outside St. George     ZBA1-22-KD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Brant County Staff, 

As residents of St. George and living at 58 Beverly St.W., we are opposed to this particular proposal. 
Maybe we are overreacting but from what little we have seen, there is no road infrastructure to 
support this venture let alone the air and noise pollution from all these additional trucks in the area. 
We cannot see how this venture can go forward in this location.  

Looking forward to Brant County not approving this proposal.  

Thanks...Jim and Shannon Bowery 



Subject: Proposed depot in St. George
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Mayor and Councillors,

As a resident of St. George I am writing to express my thoughts on the distribution facility proposed
for 282a Hwy 5 in St. George.  I understand it is on the agenda for the Planning and Development
Committee Meeting on Feb. 1. I hope

First off,  I am against this particular project mainly due to the amount of traffic it would generate.
First of all the truck traffic will create noise and air pollution which I’m sure you will agree is not
desirable. If the trucks are allowed through town, they will be passing the school yard and school
crossing, putting the children in the school at risk, when they are out at play and on their way to and
from school.

I lament for the property owners who will be directly affected having this facility behind them and
for the homeowners who will have the proposed entrance run right beside their property.

I hope that, to quote Mayor Bailey (on another issue) “Just because we can do this and just because
this is allowed to happen on this piece of property, it shouldn’t”. In the event however, that this
request is inevitable and impossible for Council to turn down, I would like to see some plan that
would not allow traffic to come through the village of St. George along Hwy 5. I don’t know if that is
possible but in my mind any traffic coming from areas east of the village could come along Hwy#403
and then access the facility from Hwy #24.

Thank you for taking my input into consideration and for all the work you do in the best interest of
the Village of St. George.

Sincerely,
Sue Martin
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Please see the attached written submission regarding the rezoning of subject land 282A HWY 5, (File 
number: ZBA1-22-KD) as well as the video attachment referenced in the document.  
 
If you could please kindly confirm documents have been received, that would be greatly appreciated.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thanks for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely 
Eleanor & Jeff Durnford 
270 HWY 5, St. George  
  




